
 

Hamble Primary School 

Parent Information Sessions 

We will be hosting information sessions to share how we deliver learning in school.  

These will be at 9:00am in the school hall on the following dates: 

 

Monday 6th November – Year 1 and 2 Phonics, Reading and Writing 

Wednesday 8th November– Year R Physical Development and Phonics 

Wednesday 15th November – Years 3 and 4 Maths 

Thursday 16th November - Years 5 and 6 Maths 

Monday 27th November - Year R Writing and Maths 

Tuesday 28th November – Year 1 and 2 Maths 

Thursday 30th November - Year 3 and 4 Reading and Writing 

Monday 4th December - Year 5 and 6 Reading and Writing 

 

This year, we will also repeat these sessions virtually! These will be as follows: 

Wednesday 29th November: 

5pm – Year R Physical Development and Phonics 

5:40pm – Year 1 and 2 Phonics, Reading and Writing 

5pm – Years 3 and 4 Maths 

5:40pm - Years 5 and 6 Maths 

Wednesday 6th December: 

5pm - Year R Writing and Maths 

5:40pm – Year 1 and 2 Maths 

5pm - Year 3 and 4 Reading and Writing 

5:40pm - Year 5 and 6 Reading and Writing 

 

There will be a presentation delivered by a year leader or subject specialist, followed by an opportunity to 

ask questions. We anticipate these sessions will last 30-45 minutes. These sessions are aimed at parents 

and carers and so it is not suitable for children to attend.   

 

There is no need to book a place - please just come along to whichever session suits you best.   


